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Significant Events: 

 

On the following dates/times Elsmere Bureau of Police officers handled the below 

incidents and seized the following drugs, money and/or weapons. 

 

 

 

September 15, 2018: 

 

 

Suspects Identified In Vehicle Break-Ins  

  
Det. Sowden responded to the 900 block of Kirkwood Highway for a theft from vehicle.  

The victim reported that several prescription medicines and $50 was removed from the 

unsecured vehicle.  Det. Sowden processed the vehicle and was able to get a positive hit.  

An individual was identified and has a long criminal history of breaking in to vehicles.  

This subject is currently incarcerated and was also linked to several vehicle break-ins in 

New Castle County PD’s jurisdiction. 

 

Det. Sowden and New Castle County PD have intake their cases with the Attorney 

General’s Office and are awaiting for a Grand Jury decision. 

 

 

 


